
On the Barre in Norton is offering a one-day Adaptive Dance Class trial in 
December for children with Autism Spectrum Disorder, Down Syndrome, and 
other developmental delays and disabilities. In this class, students will safely 
explore movement and musicality, while developing physical, social, and 
emotional growth.

Let’s give these kiddos the chance to dance and teach them that dance is for 
everyone! Our hope is to bring this Adaptive Dance Class on as a full session 
in the spring.

If your child is interested in joining this 
one-day trial class, please contact Christine at 

otbdancestudio@gmail.com for more information.

One-Day Trial in December!
Adaptive Dance Class

Kids of all ages and abilities are welcome!


